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Dear Greenmount families, 

It’s hard to believe that we are half way through 

week 7 !  We are definitely on the count down to 

the summer break.  Today we are doing a HUGE 

shout out to the incredible Staff of Greenmount 

Primary School.  Our dedicated teachers and 

education assistants work tirelessly to ensure that 

our students are safe, happy and engaged 

learners.  Our admin staff, cleaners and gardener 

ensure that our school is clean, orderly and safe 

for all students.  Our team is supportive of each 

other, this dedication makes Greenmount an 

amazing school to belong to.  Thank you Staff and 

thank you to our whole school community who 

continue to support us in the work we do to 

ensure our students are getting the best from us. 

Last Friday we had an awesome CRAZY sock day 

dress up.  I was so impressed with some of the 

socks that had extra decorations!  We raised 

$213.00 for Parkerville Children's home.  This 

donation will certainly make their Christmas more 

memorable. 

This Friday we will thank the 85 Student Leaders 

that have worked across various roles in the 

school this year with a PIZZA party.  We are really 

proud of these young people who have put 

themselves forward into these roles.  What a great 

opportunity they have all had.  

 

 

Natalie Astle—Principal  
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Calendar of Events  
 

Wed 23 Nov  Kindy A Orientation 9am 

Wed 30 Nov  Kindy B Orientation 9am 

Friday 2 December    COLOUR FUN RUN 

Friday 2nd Dec  Assembly 

Wed 7 Dec   Presentation & Graduation 

Fri 9 Dec   Mrs Webb Farewell 

    Assembly @2.15pm 

Tues 13 Dec  Yr 6 Grad Outing(evening) 

Thurs 15 Dec   Last Day of Term Students 
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MERIT AWARDS  

Rm 1  Jack Sander 

Rm 2   Grace Collier; Madden Lonergan 

Rm 3  Maggie Crawford; Penelope Muller 

Rm 5  Scott Hunt; Harriette Wallis 

Rm 6  Callen Bassie-Smith; Olivia DeGruchy 

Rm 7  Stevie Sucur 

Rm 8   Ethan Barker; Finn Cluning; Jovie Evans  

Rm 9  Linken Darcy; Matilda Foale  

Rm 10  Lola Boeser; Jacob Burgess  

Rm 12  Abbey Jeater; Annabelle Millard 

Rm 14  Dakota McGowan; Chayse McLeod 

  Hunoa Punaivaha; Ffion Vance  

Rm 15  Chloe Barker; William Heald 

Rm 16  Kade Nolte 

Rm 17  Cleo Rossiello, Casey Wilson 

 

 
 

   

 

RIT AWARDS 

T-20 Big Bash Interschool Cricket  

Regional Finals at Alderbury Reserve 11/11/22 

 

An early departure was required because we had to make 
our way to Alderbury Reserve in Floreat. This was the first 
time our Girls team had qualified for the Regional Finals. 

Round robin matches were the order of the day.  

Our girls’ team were energetic, and keen having achieved 
many catches, stumpings, run outs, hitting 6’s and 4’s.  
Unfortunately, they were unable to secure any victories. 

Our boys’ team won their first two encounters and went 
down in their third match. It was going to be close as to 
whether we would make the cross over final to see who 
would play in the State Finals at the WACA next week. 

The boys’ team had secured a place in the cross-over final 
against Avely Primary School. Unfortunately, too many free 
hits and misfields saw Greenmount go down. 

A great time was had by all involved. Well done to       
everyone. 

Mr Hodgson 
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Sockable Fundraiser 

Thank you for your support of our Sockable Fundraiser, we sold 297 pairs of socks!  

It was so awesome to see so many colourful and creative socks on Friday. 

 

The 2022 Colour Run Fundraiser will be on Friday, 2nd December starting from 1.50pm. 

This year the colour run will be held in 2 waves, with the alternate group having fun in the new ob-

stacle course: 

2.00 pm - 2.20 pm: Kindy - Year 3                                         2.25pm - 2.45pm - Year 4 - Year 6 

After the runs are complete, we will hand out icy-poles to all participants to cool down before 

heading home! 

As always the Colour Run is all about Fun! It will be a huge colourful mess and is undoubtedly one of the most exciting 

days on our school’s calendar, with everyone’s participation the aim, so please make sure to come along and have some 

fun! 

How does my child Fundraise? 

Flyers have gone home and this is a sponsorship from. Your child can fill in who has sponsored, the amount and how 

they have paid. Cash can be submitted to the P&C Mailbox at the front office. 

No Cash – no worries! Simply scan the QR code using a phone’s camera to be taken to our donations page where the 

sponsor can donate by credit card. 

2022 Fundraising Goals 

$1000 - FREE 2022 Year 6 Graduation Event 

$1500 - FREE 2023 Disco 

Anything above $1500 goes towards 2023 Swimming Lessons 

All money raised goes back to your kids! 

Do you want to join in all the fun on Friday 2nd December and get colourful? 

If you can spare some of your time please click the link below  and register. 

https://forms.gle/Ue1uQCvurQgc8YFn9 

The 2022 Christmas Raffle is HERE! We would love you to pick up some Christmas themed items suitable for inclusion in 
gift hampers during your next shopping trip eg. fruit mince pies, shortbread, confectionery, chocolates, Christmas crack-
ers, decorations and serviettes, craft items etc.  These items will be used to make up the Christmas hamper prizes.  The 
more goodies, the more hampers we have to raffle off. 

Bunnings Shopping Bags are in each classroom for you to place your donations in. Notes with raffle tickets and further 
information have gone home with all children. There are spares available at the Office. 

Raffle tickets are $1 each. Prizes are drawn on Presentation Night, Wednesday 7
th
 December. 

Next P&C Meeting will be held on Tuesday 29th November 2022 at 6.30pm in the Staff Room. 

Please use the Service Entry and park on the basketball courts. 

P&C NEWS 

https://forms.gle/Ue1uQCvurQgc8YFn9?fbclid=IwAR2CMimY3zL9zim8giYlCRooNxaD8MVpxvvj3sCmtAdH8rYBcBC6DCVRqsI
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